
May 9,2006 

NOTES TO FILE: ICG Telecom Group, Inc. 93-07922 

On May 4,2006, BellSouth responded to the TRA's May 3,2006 data request regarding 
ICG Telecom Group, Inc., indicating Bell does show that ICG is being provided services 
in Tennessee. 

On May 8,2006, I spoke with Suzie Grant (303-290-1635), legal assistant to Mary 
Tribby, at Holland and Hart ( the law firm who filed the request to cancel ICG's 
certificate and stated they had no customers in Tennessee). She has spoken with 
BellSouth and obtained the name and contact person at ICG who set up these accounts. 
She is attempting to locate and speak with that person and inquire as to the status of ICG 
Telecom Group, Inc. in Tennessee. She will respond to me when she determines whether 
the company intends to proceed with the cancellation and comply with TRA rules 
regarding customer notification. 

Lisa Foust 


